
November 9, 2018 
 
 
Mendocino County Board of Supervisors 
501 Low Gap Road 
Ukiah, CA 95482 
 
 
Re: Support for the Cannabis Prohibition Combining District (CPCD) at The Upper Deerwood 
Neighborhood 
 
 
Dear Members of the Board of Supervisors; 
 
Our neighborhood appreciates the process the County initiated for the creation of these Combining 
Districts, and the involvement of Michael Baker International, and for their willingness to listen our 
suggestions and concerns.  Polling within our neighborhood showed 94% in favor of the CPCD.  We are 
very pleased that the Planning Commission has recommended to the Board that the Upper Deerwood 
Neighborhood become a CPCD. 
 
We have owned property within the boundaries of the Upper Deerwood Neighborhood Cannabis 
Prohibition Combining District or over 30 years.  We support the creation of this district to protect the 

character and safety of our community. We strongly urge that you approve the Deerwood CPCD 
that the Planning Commission has brought for your consideration. 
 
Thank you for your time and attention in this matter, 
 

Park and Nancy Steiner 
3500 Deerwood Drive 
Ukiah, CA  95482 
 
parksteiner@pacific.net 
Cells:  (707) 367-2513 
           (707) 272-7393 
Home:  (707) 462-5110 
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